
 

Cakes by Red  
Loaded Mini Cake Tins  

 

                                             6 - 3 oz  loaded mini cake tins       $40 
                       4  -  5 0z  loaded mini cake tins     $45 
 

**** Loaded Mini Cake Tins are available for purchase in sets of 6 (3 oz) or 4 (5 oz)  
ALL  containing the same flavor **** 

 

Chocolate Lovers  
 

chocolate cake with chocolate 
buttercream, topped with 

chocolate chips and chocolate  
drizzle 

Birthday Blast  
 

Confetti cake with confetti 
buttercream, topped with white 

chocolate chips and crushed 
golden sandwich cookies  

Peanut Butter Cup  
 

Chocolate cake with peanut 
butter buttercream, topped with 

peanut butter chips, peanut 
butter drizzle & mini peanut 

butter cups 

Cookies & Cream  
 

cookies & cream cake with 
cookies & cream buttercream 
topped with white chocolate 
chips and crushed chocolate 

sandwich cookies  

Lemon Lust  
 

lemon cake with cream cheese 
buttercream, topped with white 

chocolate chips, and graham 
cracker crumbs  

Smore’s  
 

vanilla cake with chocolate 
buttercream topped with graham 
crackers crumbs, mini  chocolate 

bar, and marshmallow drizzle  

Red Velvet  
 

red velvet cake with cream 
cheese buttercream, topped with 

white chocolate chips and 
crumbled red velvet cake 

Butter Cookie  
 

vanilla cake with Biscoff® 
buttercream, topped with 

crumbled butter cookies and 
drizzled with caramel 

Hazelnut Dream  
 

chocolate cake with Nutella®  
buttercream, topped with 

chocolate chips and a hazelnut 
cream-filled wafer 

Strawberry Shortcake  
 

Vanilla cake with vanilla 
buttercream, topped with  

strawberry preserve &  white 
chocolate chips 

Chocolate Chip Cookie  
 

chocolate chip cookie cake with 
vanilla buttercream, topped with 

chocolate chips, crumbed 
chocolate chip cookies, and 

chocolate drizzle 

Coconut Joy  
 

coconut cake with chocolate 
buttercream, topped with toasted 
coconut flakes, sliced almonds & 

chocolate drizzle 

 

                                      ** ALWAYS inform Cakes by Red of any allergies ** 

 
 


